
Ted Nugent, internation-
ally acclaimed recording art-
ist, political conservative and 
ultimate conservationist, will be 
the key-note speaker at PMPA’s 
upcoming National Technical 
Conference in Dearborn, 
Michigan, from April 29 to May 
2, 2006. “Best Practices Driving 
Change” is the theme for this 
event. America’s number one 
outdoors role model and wild-
man of rock-n-roll will give  
his version of unyielding,  
full steam ahead, best- 
practice focus.

Mr. Nugent will describe what  
motivates him to stay on task 
and to continue his personal 
full-throttle development. We 
all know the challenges that 
we face to remain focused and 
motivated. Whether it’s sling-
ing a guitar on stage or in the 
studio, a bow and arrow in the 
wild or manufacturing a preci-
sion part, we can all identify 
with the challenge of staying at 
the top of our game.

Our industry has survived the 
roller coaster of the good, the 
bad and the downright ugliest 
business conditions. However, 
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it is our competitive nature 
that drives us to continuous 
improvement regardless of the 
state of the economy. It is our 
drive for excellence that makes 
North American manufacturing 
second to none. Ted Nugent’s 
continued success is the result 
of a great work ethic and drive 
to excel.

PMPA’s 2006 Technical 
Program Committee, chaired 
by Eric Somma of Somma Tool 
Company, has developed a 
program that will speak to the 
entire technical spectrum—from 
top management interest, to 
quality professional attention, to 
technical innovation and devel-
opment on the shop floor. Mr. 
Nugent’s address to the associa-
tion will provide the energizing 
kickoff to this conference where 
the leading shops in the industry 
will share their enthusiasm and 
successes implementing best 
practices within their areas of 
expertise.

To register for the conference, 
please visit www.pmpa.org and 
click on the “National Technical 
Conference” link on the PMPA 
home page.
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